GRRP CLUB BOARD MEETING – MARCH 1, 2021
Meeting called to order at 5:35 PM.  Present were Ron Carr, Bob DaBakey, Lee McCormick, Cam Zwart, Vern Bouws, and Larry Logsdon.

Meeting called to order at 5:40 P.M.

Minutes from the February 2021 meeting were read and approved.

Treasure’s Report

Report given by Lee McCormick indicating balance of . $28,853.  He has been investigating electronic banking and found several difficulties establishing this.
Committee Reports 

Membership – current is 75 members.
Air Rifle , Vern Bouws indicated one new shooter.

Rifle, Cam indicated the Team is currently in 2nd place of the National Rifle League.  There is a BB Sectional 3rd Saturday of March.
Pistol – Bullseye has two teams.  Air pistol team has 14 members with a 2-2 standing in the Orion Pistol League.
Building No report, all systems are working.

Juniors – No report, junior program is going well.
Presidents Report – Caledonia is done with their weekly shooting.  More CPL classes with four active instructors.
Old Business

Meijer Games – February 13th there were 38 participants.
NRA Grant – still no word on approval.
New Business

CPL – one additional instructor with Concealed Coalition.
Currently five instructors, four active.
Continue looking for help cleaning lead out.

Women On Target – Ron Carr will establish a date, looking sometime in May.

Other Business

Next Board meeting scheduled for April 5, 2021 at 5:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 6: 25 PM. 

Respectively submitted,

Larry Logsdon

Secretary

